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Friday 27th March 2020 
 
Dear Children, 
Everything seemed to happen so quickly last week before school closed on 
Friday but I wanted to let you know that while we do not know how long 
we will be closed, we will be here for you during the time you are off and 
when you come back.  
 
This is a very strange time for you and some of you may be feeling a bit sad 
or worried as you are not in school as usual and playing with your friends. 
If you are Year 6, you might be feeling sad that you may not have the 
opportunity to see people before you go to secondary school and enjoy all 
of the usual end of Primary School activities. We will do our very best, if it 
is possible, to sort something out before you leave. 
 
Staff in school are going to miss you lots while school is closed but if you do 
something that you are proud of at home, keep sending examples to us. 
They really do make us smile! 
 
Continue to show our school values at home and be kind, caring and 
respectful to one another.  
 
We look forward to seeing what you have been up to - have some fun and 
be good! 
 
Love from, 
  
Mrs Ashton and all the staff at St Joseph’s 
 


